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Dear Sir/Madam, 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS CORRESPONDENCE BY POSTAL MAIL. 

I believe "fracking" should never be allowed. 

However, if Fracking is ever to be allowed by the NSW Government, the NSW Department of 
Environment must 'FORCE' all the relevant companies to disclose 100% of all ingredients in the "fracking 
solution" that is used. 

In the USA, these are hidden and are not required to be disclosed to any State Environmental Protection. 
Agency. 

These must not be hidden in NSW. 

PLEASE WRITE TO ME TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS SUBMISSION: 

Yours Sincerely, 

Alex Portnoy 




